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Upcoming Events

Mar. 12 - Hot Lunch

Mar. 15-19 - Spring Break  NO SCHOOL

Mar. 22 - Seroogy sales money due

Mar. 24 - End of 3rd Quarter

Mar. 26 - Art Fair reports due

Mar. 31 - Art Fair projects due

Seroogy Candy Bar Sale

Thank you to everyone for supporting our school and CEA

through our Seroogy Candy Bar Sale. Please remember

that all money from the sale of the candy bars should be

given to Mrs. Sargent on or before March 22. Any checks

should be made payable to St. John Lutheran School.



Hot Lunch

This week’s hot lunch will be a boxed lunch with a sub sandwich, chips, apple and a

cookie provided by Alex and Brittany Rohde in honor of Beau’s birthday. The cost is

$2.00 per person.

Coleman-Pound Little League Signup

The Coleman-Pound Little League will have online signups between March 6 to March

14 for children ages 6-12 who are interested in playing baseball this summer. You can

go to their website at https://clubs.bluesombrero.com/colemanpound to register. Or

you can contact Lucas Meyer at meyerplucas@yahoo.com if you have any questions.

Art Fair

Just a reminder for the students in Grades 3-8 that your Art Fair reports are due by

March 26 and the Art Project is due on March 31.

Mission Offering

Our 2nd semester mission offering will be going to Camp Phillip in

Wautoma, WI. Camp Phillip provides relaxation in God’s creation and

renewal in Christ to youth, adults, families, churches and schools.

Last week’s mission offering was $64.53. Our total for the 2nd

semester is $295.03. Mission offerings are collected on Friday as

the children go to chapel in church.  Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.
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